Denise Grant							125 Elm Avenue


Division Manager						Long Beach, CA 90802


ESP Services - Southern California Edison








January 9, 1998








Dear Electric Service Provider (ESP)/Meter Data Management Agent (MDMA):





Southern California Edison (Edison), ESP Services Division, on behalf of Edison, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), and San Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E), is pleased to invite you to a joint Utility Distribution Company (UDC) meeting designed to address the interactions and business needs of the UDCs, the ESPs and the  ESPs’ third 


party MDMAs planning to offer MDMA services in the service territory of the respective UDCs.





The meeting will be held Tuesday, January 27, 1998, at the Westin Hotel, LAX, 5400 W. Century Blvd., Los Angeles, CA.  We will begin promptly at 8:30 a.m. and conclude by 5:00 p.m.   Please RSVP using the attached Registration Form.





In compliance with ordering paragraph 3 of D.97-12-048, issued by the California Public Utilities Commission on December 3, 1997, each UDC hosted separate MDMA general sessions in December.  D.97-12-048, also orders “…Subsequent general meetings shall be held at least once a month, for the next twelve months, if there is widespread interest…”





Each of the UDCs learned at their December general MDMA sessions that there was widespread interest to hold a January meeting and that it would be the preference of the ESPs/MDMAs that the UDCs conduct these meetings jointly, if possible.  As a result, Edison has volunteered to host this January joint UDC meeting.  





We recognize there is general interest in attempting to develop uniform approaches to MDMA related practices and issues.  Conducting joint UDC general sessions may help facilitate convergence on uniformity.  However, because of business and systems needs specific to each UDC, uniformity may not always be possible and breakout sessions or independent meetings may be required to address UDC-specific issues.





The information to be addressed at this joint meeting is specific to MDMA matters and will be technical in nature.  It is to your benefit to have the appropriate personnel attend.  We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.




















Registration Form











What:		Joint UDC (SCE, PG&E, SDG&E) MDMA General Session


When:		Tuesday, January 27, 1998*


Where:	Westin Hotel, LAX, (310) 216-5858


		5400 W. Century Blvd., Los Angeles, CA


Time:		8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Continental Breakfast beginning at 8:00 a.m.)


RSVP:		Please call Heather Collins at (562) 491-2358 and/or fax this Registration 


Form to (562) 491-2350





For those of you arriving Monday, January 26, we will have a reception from 5:00 p.m. - 9:00.  Please check the hotel “reader board” upon arrival for location of the reception.  If you let the hotel know that you are attending the MDMA general session, you will be offered the $129.00 room rate.








Please Provide the Following Information:





From:


Name of Attendee:�
�
�
Job Title:�
�
�
Company Name:�
�
�
Address:�
�
�
Phone Number:�
�
�
FAX:�
�
�
E-Mail Address:�
�
�






Additional Guests:


Name of Attendee:�
�
�
Job Title:�
�
�
Company Name:�
�
�
Address:�
�
�
Phone Number:�
�
�
FAX:�
�
�
E-Mail Address:�
�
�






______No, I will be unable to attend this meeting.





